
COLDWATER CITY COUNCIL  

BUDGET HEARING 

Monday, August 12, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

     Because of a lack of a quorum, the regularly scheduled council meeting for August 12, 2019 

was postponed until Tuesday, August 13, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.  The budget hearing was held August 

12, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. for the 2020 budget that was published in the Western Star July 18, 2019, 

with the following present: Mayor Penny Bruckner, Council members Renee Blasi and  Joe 

Ceballos, and City Clerk Kristal Sherman. 

The hearing was held for 20 minutes (until 7:20) with no public appearing for comment 

on the 2020 budget.  Mayor Bruckner informed everyone present since there wasn’t a quorum, 

they would have to wait until tomorrow night’s regular meeting to approve the 2020 budget as 

published.  

 With no further business presented, the hearing was adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

  

   


